

Dear Humboldt County Sheriff's Office,

On behalf of the Humboldt Deputy Sheriff's Organization, I am pleased to present a donation to the Sheriff's Office K9 program in the amount of \$53,021. This contribution is intended to support the continued success of the K9 units, and we hope it will assist in furthering the program's operational goals. Please note, this donation is meant to enhance the program and is not intended to supplement or replace any current County or other funding sources. We are proud to contribute to this vital resource and its mission to serve and protect our community. We also want to recognize the Christine and Jalmer Berg Foundation for their support.

Sincerely, Brian Buihner, Treasurer